
Year Two Newsletter   
 

Follow Year Two on twitter @Maryellen_homer 

We are extremely pleased to welcome back Year Two parents and children!  We hope you have all 

enjoyed your Easter break! 

 

We would firstly like to say a huge well done to the children who performed at Birmingham’s Old Rep 

Theatre before the holidays. 

 

This term, we will be  starting our new challenge pack; The Really Rural Show.  The children's 

challenge will be to recreate the countryside in our environment.  We will be collaborating with Year 

One to create and design our school Summer fair.   

 

This term,  we welcome Miss Evans, who is a student teacher and will be working with your children 

this term.  

 

The Really Rural Show 

 

Children will use their sketching skills to draw images 

and objects related to the rural environment including 

landscape drawings and paintings. 

 

We will be exploring the countryside and the children 

will learn about different wildlife.  They will also com-

pare and contrast the countryside to Stafford. They 

will explore their features and facilities that both 

the countryside and a town has to offer. 
 

Encouraging regular attendance is one of the most powerful ways 

to  support children;  for both for their happiness and wellbeing, as 

well as improving their learning in school.   

 

In the spring term our classes attendance  was 93.2% with our school 

target being 96.1%.  With your continued support we hope to achieve 

our school target attendance in the summer term.  

 

     P.E. 

 

This term, we will be focussing on Athletics.  

Children will be learning a range of skills such 

as: jumping, running and throwing. 

 

Please ensure your child has a named PE kit in 

school. We have P.E on Fridays. 

 

If your child wears earrings, please make sure 

they take them out on PE days.   

 

If they are unable to do this, plasters are 

available.  

 

Homework 

 

Every week your child will receive a set 

of spellings.  Please practise these at 

home as we will have a spelling test  

every Monday.  

 

We will be sending out the new NICER 

homework shortly . 

Dates for your Diary 

A letter will follow with dates for our trip. 

         Parents Consultation Day Year 2 -Thursday 5th July  

Spring term Spring term Spring term 

Rowley Runners  

Please support our Rowley Park runners who will be taking part in a colour run in May you can sponsor us by 

following this link. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/Rowley-runners 


